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DATE:  May 29, 2014 

 

Burbank residents experienced a recent rash of daytime residential burglaries.  
There have been ten reports in the past two weeks where the suspects entered by 
cutting screens to access unlocked windows and doors to steal jewelry, cash, and 
other concealable items. 
 
On Wednesday, May 28, 2014, at approximately 1:50 p.m., Burbank Police officers 
responded to the 400 block of North Catalina regarding a residential burglary report 
that occurred in the last hour.  While at the scene, officers received an additional call 
of a residential burglary alarm in the 400 block of North Buena Vista. 
 
Investigative personnel identified a suspicious vehicle in the area and requested 
assistance from patrol officers to make a traffic stop which ultimately led to the arrest 
of two suspects.  Property from the North Catalina burglary was recovered from the 
vehicle and identified by the homeowners. 
 
Terry Jones, M/24 and Marc Smith, M/21 from Los Angeles were both arrested for 
459 PC-residential burglary.  They were booked into the Burbank Jail and are due in 
court on Friday, May 30, 2014.  Bail is set at $50,000. 
 
The investigation is ongoing and detective personnel are attempting to identify 
additional property recovered to return it to the rightful owners. If you have been a 
recent victim of a residential burglary, you are asked to contact Detective 
Karagiosian at 818-238-3277. Please see the attached photo of the suspect vehicle.  
If you have seen this vehicle in your neighborhood, contact the police department. 
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